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Mr. Chairman and members of the committee, I’m Francis Ziegler, Director of the North Dakota
Department of Transportation (DOT). Thank you for giving me the opportunity to present information to
you today. I will present the following information as it pertains to highway funding and highway
projects.

Statewide Construction Program

DOT’s statewide construction program has increased tremendously over the past five years from
approximately $249 million in 2007 to $590 million in 2011.
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DOT is aggressively addressing infrastructure improvements to enhance safety and traffic movement in
western North Dakota. The Department invested approximately $635 million in state projects from
2008-2011 to preserve and improve transportation infrastructure in this area. The state will invest an
additional $305 million in 2012, as well as continue to plan and work on future road projects.















